


New Hampshire-Section 1115(a) Medicaid Waiver 
On January 5, 2016, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services, 
within the United States Department of Health and Human Services, 
approved for New Hampshire a Section 1115(a) Medicaid waiver, 
known as a Delivery System Reform Incentive Program (DSRIP) or 
“Building Capacity for Transformation” Waiver. This waiver will allow 
the State to invest $150 million over five years to transform the 
State’s behavioral health delivery system in order to improve care and 
slow long-term growth in health care costs. This financial incentive 
program will promote the innovative, sustainable, and systemic 
changes New Hampshire needs to help providers deliver better care 
for years to come. The goal is to provide better, more cost-effective 
support for people on Medicaid by building capacity, integrating care, 
and smoothing transitions in care. This process will build capacity to 
deliver care for substance use disorders. Additional information can 
be found at: http://www.dhhs.nh.gov/ section-1115-
waiver/index.htm  














